
National Service Scheme (NSS)  

Fund Raising activity for Visually Challenged Girls  

5-10 March, 2017 
A fund raising activity for visually challenged girls was organized by NSS AUMP. The AUMP 

affirms its commitment to empower visually challenged girls become self-reliant by providing 

comprehensive rehabilitation, education and employment opportunities. AUMP makes efforts to 

help visually challenged girls to gain self-employment by fund raising activity for such trades as 

Petty Shops, and other small-scale businesses.  

India is home to world’s largest visually impaired population housing over 50 lakh people. Our 

country also tops the chart for the largest population of corneal blind in the world. We are a long 

way from ensuring an inclusive society for our visually challenged citizens because of taboos 

that exist around organ donation, leading to corrective surgeries still being a far-fetched reality. 

However, a few individuals, organisations, NGOs, and voluntary groups are leading the way in 

setting exemplary standards of inclusion. 

The fund raising activity was held on 5 to 10 march, 2017. This activity was regularly conducted 

for 4 days in AUMP campus and different places of Gwalior. In this activity, 10 teachers and 200 

students participated. NSS AUMP is extremely thankful to all those who have supported this 

activity and have sympathies for visually challenged girls to stand their own feet. 

Chairman, NSS, Major Gen. Dr. S. C. Jain,VSM**, Director, Amity School of Engineering & 

Technology, Dr. Rachana Kathal, PO, NSS AUMP and other faculty members appreciate the 

volunteers efforts and contribution to complete this task.  

  

  
 


